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Dear Chairwoman Janeen Sollman, Sr. David Brock Smith, Sr. Jeff Golden, Sr.Khanh 
Pham, Sr. Noah Robinson 
 
 
I am writing to oppose SB215 which would repeal the 1980 Ballot Measure Law that required a federally 
licensed permanent disposal facility for nuclear waste and voter approval of any nuclear power plant 
certification. 
 
This bill seems to be part of the push to go around existing law to award private entities the ability to 
use taxpayer’s money and abuse our environment and communities for their own profit. Perhaps data 
centers will need more sources of energy, but using nuclear energy is not an efficient or safe option. 
 
 Please vote against SB 215 going to a Senate work group, and fight against it. 
 
Thank you 
 


